Frank Dillman
2273 County Road 54 West

Notasulga, AL 36866

September 30, 2013

Dr. Jacqueline A. Brooks, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Education

Macon County Board of Education

501 South School Street

Tuskegee, AL 368083-0090

Dear Dr. Brooks:

Thank you for the documents you mailed me on September 3, 2013.  

Yes, you have previously sent me copies however the majority was previously specified as unwanted copies of meal receipts at the expense of not getting what my attorney and I requested multiple times.  

The most recent package of documents including the summarized Professional Development Travel Reimbursement Request forms was more helpful than the previous deliveries. 
As you suggest I would like view travel records so I may extract what I am still wanting.  Between Monday, October 14, 2013, and Friday, November 1, 2013, I will adjust my calendar to accommodate you.  
Along with the day and hour, I will require the street address of the building, office number, person, and telephone number to whom I am to report to.   

Respectfully,

Frank Dillman

Cc:  Mark Tippins, Attorney

